
From: Moira 
To: John Shribbs; ; Cader-Thompson, Janice; b.barnacle  Barnacle, Brian;

Pocekay, Dennis; -- City Clerk
Subject: Re: Sierra Club REJECTS Endorsing Davidon Development
Date: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:10:30 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear CC members - I think it very important and telling that KCPP asked for an endorsement
from the Sierra Club, and the Sierra Club REFUSED to endorse Kelly Creek's project. This is
information you well need to be aware of. Although the Sierra Club's mission statement
includes, "To explore, protect, and enjoy the wild places of the earth", they do not consider a
human-centric park on this species-rich site to be a good idea. The remainder of their mission
statement reads as follows: 

To practice and promote the responsible use of the earth's ecosystems and
resources;
To educate and enlist humanity to protect and restore the quality of the natural and
human environment; and to use all lawful means to carry out these objectives.

I appreciate that they take their stewardship seriously (i.e., "to use all lawful means
necessary to carry out these objectives"). Please, in light of the fact that riparian
corridors are biodiversity hubs, and that over 90 vertebrate wildlife species,
including 17 special-status species, have been documented on this site, do not
approve the Davidon subdivision and public park on top of this fragile watershed.

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Moira Sullivan




